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Announcement 

 
“SEACOAST SHIPPING SERVICES LIMITED” announces strategic acquisition of “M.V. 
BHARADWAJ” and postponement of share Buyback for working capital amidst ongoing 
expansion.” 
 
Seacoast Shipping Services Limited (“Seacoast”) is happy to announce today that in 
reference to earlier announcement of vessel purchase, it has finally concluded the 
decision to move forward with the purchase of the ship named M.V. BHARADWAJ. The 
Vessel is currently located at Quatar Port, where it is undergoing inspection & necessary 
procedure for a flag change. This process is anticipated to be completed by January 15, 
2024. 
 
The purchase of the vessel marks a significant milestone for our company, representing 
strategic investment to enhance our operational capabilities. The total estimated cost for 
acquiring the ship is USD 6 Million Dollars, equivalent to approximately INR 51.00 crore.  
 
However, it is important to note that this substantial expenditure will necessitate a 
continuous need for working capital. As a result, the company has made the strategic 
decision to defer the buyback of shares at this moment. This temporary adjustment in 
our financial approach is deemed necessary to ensure the seamless execution of the ship 
acquisition, which holds long-term benefits for the company.  
 
Moreover, to address the financial requirement associated with this acquisition, the 
company will convene a board meeting in the near future. The primary agenda of the 
meeting will be to discuss and strategize on fund raising initiatives that will support the 
acquisition and contribute to the overall financial wealth of the company.  
 
We strongly believe that this strategic move, though requiring additional capital will 
strengthen our market position and create sustained value for our shareholders in the 
future.  
 
 
For, Seacoast Shipping Services Limited  
 
 
 
Manishkumar R. Shah 
Managing Director 
DIN – 01936791 
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